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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

We thank your participation in the Church Worship Service, in-person and online Facebook live. As the 

three-month trial of the Saturday Evening Service is getting closer to the full term (end of January), we 

would like to ask your input about the Service. Please take the Survey. 

 

The deadline is January 26. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Los Angeles Family Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



18-21

22-29

30-39

40-49

50-59

60 and up

Female

Male

Other:

Survey on Church Service

* Required

Please let us know your age group (this survey is for age 18+) *

Gender *

Name: Your Name (recommended) or at least Initials will be counted into the
survey. Opinions from Anonymous is still respected, but not counted into
survey result in order to avoid duplication. We respect your privacy. It is
con dential, reserved for the pastors. *

Your answer



Great. I want Saturday Evening Service to continue.

It's okay.

I don't like the Service on Saturday evenins.

I cannot attend on Saturday evenings.

Other:

Never submit passwords through Google Forms.

This content is neither created nor endorsed by Google. Report Abuse - Terms of Service - Privacy Policy

We sta ed the Saturday Evening Service since October 30, 2021 for 3-month
trial. Until January 8, 2020, we held 11 services. How do you like it? *

Thank you. Whichever you chose, please let us know frankly why it works or it
doesn't work for you. Your input is very impo ant. *

Your answer

Optional: For whose who a end on Facebook Live, we appreciated your
pa icipation. Please let us know about your experience.

Your answer

Submit Clear form




